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First name: Gary

Last name: Robinson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have received your letter late on 10-6-2020 because I've been out of town for a while.  I'm

understanding that my land off of Route 694 in Bedford is planned for a reserve coppice procedure for the timber

and I want to know the exact details of this as it pertains to natural and planted trees in and around my 3.00

acres.  I don't want live trees cut on my property but would rather see removal of dead fuel from the forest floor in

and around my land.  Please contact me at 434-444-7434 to discuss this matter.  I'm in the select cut timber

business and will cruise my property to inventory its timber value, although I'm not in ownership of this parcel for

this reason but it is used by my family for camping and forest recreation purposes.  Thank you


